
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Dear Beloved Friends, 
 
We thank our Lord for His perfect love, and for holding us in His arms.  
I know that you all have heard about the current situation in our country regarding the tribal unrest 
and violence despite the positive new leadership. Because of this, the work here has not been 
able to continue as well as usual. 
 
Despite all of this, more than 1400 students have enrolled at the school and their school year has 
started. Even though the government previously refused to allow us to raise orphans at the 
school, they have recently given us 4 orphans to raise and they now live at the school. We are so 
grateful for this.  
 
We also want to thank the Lord for the First Baptist Milan bible study group that has raised $5,000 
dollars for church planting. In Arba Minch the groundwork will begin soon. During the recent 
market and village outreach, the church pastors informed us that more and more people are 
coming to the churches, and that they require more tracts and Bible materials. We have printed 
over 20,000 tracts and lessons and have distributed them to the churches.  In addition, we are 
also printing teaching materials for the school.  Please support the printing department. 
 
We praise the Lord that Vicki Waters has returned and is continuing the EIM Appleton Clinic 
where she has helped many children. After some time in the US visiting family and friends she 
knew it was time to get back to what God has called her to do. This past school year we treated 
an average of 40 children a day and we supplied vitamins and parasite medication to preschool-
3rd grade. None of this would have been possible without your prayers and support. Thank you. 
Continue to pray for the clinic as we seek to hire an Ethiopian nurse and extend the ministry of 
the clinic into the community of Dukem. 
 
We are planning the next years’ evangelism projects with Don Whitt to reach the southwestern 
part of the country, in Sodo and Arba Minch. This includes market evangelism, leadership 
training, prison ministry, preaching in churches, women’s conferences, and Bible distribution. We 
ask for your continued prayers for that.  
 
God Bless.  

Haile 

 

 

(If you have a change of address please notify us so that we can continue to send our newsletter. The 
post office will not forward bulk mail.)         
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